
Legion of Mary


The normal activities are weekly meetings, Tuesdays, after 9am Mass in Ned Kenny Centre 
including saying the Rosary, spiritual readings, handbook study & organise weekly visitation, etc.  
Currently, we have 5 active members.


• Organise the visitation of the elderly, sick in their homes, hospitals and Aged Care - but only 
small amount each week due to small numbers.


• Take Holy Communion to Ellenvale & several in their homes weekly.


• Have a Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady of Fatima, which is taken to people's home for a month 
and say the Rosary as a group with them on installation.


• It is hoped to re-start having a home Mass each month in conjunction with the Pilgrim 
Statue & blessing of people's homes to start on February 2024.


• Earlier in the year, Sr. Nola Delf (one of our Auxiliaries) initiated contact with Mark 
Browning, headmaster of Mary McKillop who agreed to allow the Legion to give 2 weekly 
lessons to all Year 3 Classes on the Rosary.  


• We are going to have a busy bee to make some Rosaries to be given out over Christmas.  
We have been collecting beads and any sources are welcome.


• We are always trying to get more auxiliaries who are back-up prayer warriors to support 
and keep our active members going.  This year we have obtained commitment from 4 
people to become Auxiliaries.


PAULINE CALDWELL (President)



